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CRESCENT PARK NEWS
 

                       

Crescent Park Elementary School 
School District #59 (Peace River South) 

9300-17th Street 

Dawson Creek, BC  

V1G 4A6 

 
Ms. Richer, Principal  

Ms. Harnden, Vice Principal           Respectful, Responsible,   

Telephone:  250-782-8412      Ready to Learn and Safe 
 

 

BOOK FAIR 

The book fair was a huge success.  Thank you to everyone who supported our school, library and 
classrooms and got a great book or two to read. 

 

PARENTS AT SCHOOL 

If you are coming to the school, please check in at the office.  Anything being dropped off should 

come to the office to minimize interruptions in the classrooms. 
 

PLAYING OUTSIDE 

Please be sure that your child is dressed for cold weather:  winter coat and boots, mitts, hat, scarf 

and snow pants. If it is colder than -20C (including the wind chill factor) we will stay inside.  
Otherwise students go outside every day. 

  

Safety of Students (Including Higher Risk Activities) Regulation 4555.10.3 tobogganing.  

  

If your child wants to participate in tobogganing/sliding, we will have an area dedicated for sliding 
down the hill with toboggans/sliders. Students who want to use sliders/toboggans need to bring and 

wear a CSA helmet for safety.  The helmet must be appropriate for winter, eg. hockey, skiing, 

snowboarding, not bike helmets. 

 

ILL STUDENTS 

To help us all stay healthy, please do not send your children to school if they are sick. 

 

VOLLEYBALL TOURNAMENT 

Our two teams had a great time, they placed first and fifth.  Well done! 

 
HOLIDAY CARNIVAL 

Thursday, December 12 from 5:00 – 7:00.  Donations to the Food Bank and/or the SPCA will be 

accepted at the door.  This is a FREE family event. 

 

There will be a number of stations including ring toss, cake walk, crafts and face painting. 
 

REPORT CARDS 

Report cards will be sent home with your child on Wednesday, December 18th.  Please read and 

discuss these with your child.  If you have any questions or concerns, please email your child’s 

teacher. 
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PARENT ADVISORY COUNCIL 

Attending a P.A.C. meeting enables you to: 

- get involved with your School District,  

- advise the principal on the school’s education plan,  

- recommend programs and events for the school,  

- provide input into the school’s budget.   

Attend one meeting or many…have a say in your child’s education and enhance your 

school community. 

 

The next PAC meeting will be Thursday, January 9 at 6:00 in Room 9. Child 

minding is provided by grade 6/7 leadership students. 

Upcoming meeting are also announced on the PAC Facebook page. 

 

UPCOMING DATES 

Thursday, December 12  Holiday Carnival 5:00 – 7:00 
Friday, December 13  Hot dog 

Monday, December 16  Boston Pizza 

Wednesday, December 18  Panago 

Wednesday, December 18  Report cards go home 
Friday, December 20  Frosty Friday/Wacky Hair Day/PJ Day 

Friday, December 20  Last day of classes 

Monday, December 23  Winter Break starts 

Monday, January 6   First day back to school 

Thursday, January 9   PAC meeting 6:00 PM 
Friday, January 31   NID – no school 
 

 


